
Potter Class 
Gold Cup Award 
 

Elsie Ramm - for 
using PECs 
symbols to 
communicate her 
requests 
 

Kindness Award 
 

Freddie Bates - for 
sharing a toy with a 
peer independently 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Rosen Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Demir Ipekdal - for 
using a 
communication 
board to say how he 
was feeling.  

Kindness Award 
 

Jaiden Eaves - for 
reminding his 
friends of the 
school rules 



Walliams Class 
Gold Cup Award 
 

MCS - for trying his 
best when times get 
rough 

Kindness Award 
 

Xavier Gray - for 
kindly holding doors 
open for others 

  

 



Pratchett Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Isobel Jackson – for 
super listening to 
instructions at the 
outdoor gym 

Kindness Award 
 

Haniya Miah - for 
waiting patiently 
during dinner times 
this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stevenson Class 
Gold Cup Award 
 

Kane Dineen - for 
his brilliant work in 
English recently 

Kindness Award 
 

KB - as she is 
always helping her 
friends 

 

 

 



Twain Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Benedict Parkin - for 
always trying hard in 
lessons and always 
coming in with a 
smile on his face to 
greet teachers  

Kindness Award 
 

LR - for always 
wanting to help his 
peers in the 
classroom  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Shakespeare Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Anna Stoddart - for 
saying Hello to her 
friends using her 

iPad, and trying to 
type her name 

Kindness Award 
 

LG - for helping staff 
put the date on the 
board and updating 
the visual timetable 
daily 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bronte Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Archie Cooke - for 
creating some 
fantastic WW1 art 
using watercolours 
and a silhouette 

Kindness Award 
 

Lewis Crook - for 
helping us keep the 
classroom clean 

 



Oseman Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Amelia Foster - for 
having a great 
attitude on the Deep 
trip 

Kindness Award 
 

Lucas Stanbrook - 
Lucas for speaking to 
a new pupil in class  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Rauf Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Harry Lockett - for 
always being 
considerate of 
others in Rauf and 
around school 

Kindness Award 
 

Erine Parker - for 
working hard with 
some tricky maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tolkien Class 
Gold Cup Award 
 

Ned Sewards – For 
all his hard work in 
every lesson this 
week 

Kindness Award 
 

Luke Major – for 
being kind to all of 
his peers, all of the 
time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Shelley Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Finlay Bamber - for 
being making staff 
smile daily 

Kindness Award 
 

Reuben Morris - for 
always asking if he 
can help staff or 
pupils and always 
greeting and 
welcoming people 
in class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Austen Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Sydney Lamb -for 
kindness towards her 
friends and 
supporting them in 
times of difficulties 

Kindness Award 
 

Rory Davy - for such a 
positive effort in 
everything he is doing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kinney Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
Ellis Clarke - for 
taking his time in 
Maths and remaining 
focussed 

Kindness Award 
 

Alfie Wainwright - for 
supporting his friends 
when they are in 
need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Angelou Class 
Gold Cup Award 

 
MG - for her 
outstanding work and 
effort in English 

 

Kindness Award 
 

Lissy-Mai Charles - for 
their bright outlook 
and smile this week 

 

 

 

 

 


